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August 13, 2024 
 
The Asst. Vice-President, 
The National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

 “Exchange Plaza”, Bandra Kurla Complex,  
Bandra (East) Mumbai-400 051 
 
Scrip Symbol: NDTV 
 
Sub : Clarification on the Un-audited Financial Results for the quarter ended June 30, 2024 

 
Ref. : NSE e-mail dated August 12, 2024  

 
Dear Sir/ Ma’am, 
 
This is with reference to your email dated August 12, 2024, seeking clarification on the Un-audited 
Consolidated Financial Results of the Company for the quarter ended June 30, 2024, for mismatch of 
the denomination in XBRL and PDF of the Unaudited Consolidated financial results. 
 
In this regard, you may note that we have inadvertently captured the denomination as “million” instead 
of “lakhs” in the XBRL. We have filed the revised XBRL for Unaudited Consolidated Financial Results 
of the Company for the quarter ended June 30, 2024 on August 12, 2024. 
 
You are requested to take the same on record.  
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
For New Delhi Television Limited 
 
 
______________________________ 
Parinita Bhutani Duggal 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
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